
 

Dear Parents, 5th April 2017 

 

I am delighted to inform you that I have appointed Mrs Georgina White to teach the Year 1 

class, currently taught by Miss Dubb.  This will be effective from the start of the summer term 

until the end of the term.  I hope you will be delighted with this appointment; Mrs White joins 

us from another independent school and has worked closely with the other class teacher Mrs 

Brown to ensure that the children have a great start to the new term.  Today, Mrs White has 

met your children and I know they are looking forward to being in her class. 

 

May I take this opportunity to thank you sincerely for your patience and understanding this 

term, it is very much appreciated.  I hope you will have a lovely Easter holiday with your 

children and I look forward to welcoming you back to school on Tuesday 25th April. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

 

Mrs. G. F. Whitehouse  

Acting Headteacher (Head of Prep) 


